ITEM NO.

3
April Jacobs
From: Stephen Petzold <stephen.petzold@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 6:46 AM
To: April Jacobs
Subject: Disc Golf at Central Park-GM and Directors
Attachments: Resized-Resized-20220205-091013 jpeg

Dear Directors and SCV Water staff,

We will appreciate all of you working with the city to complete the disc golf course in an expedient time frame.
Spring is around the corner and the current course is becoming congested weekend and evenings.

We would appreciate a report about any issues that are slowing the process.

The disc golf community stands ready to assist the agencies .

Steve Petzold
661-609-1739


ajacobs
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Aeril Jacobs

From: Stephen Petzold <stephen.petzold@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 7:41 AM

To: April Jacobs

Subject: LA County Fire Uses Disc Golf Course for PE
Attachments: IMG-0690.jpg

Directors should be aware that LA Fire Dept utilizes the Central Park course for authorized PE exercise.

It is important that public agencies work together to support our local first responders who are dedicated to keeping
our community safe.

Respectfully

Steve Petzold









